
 
 
DPS Landfill Equipment Repair and/or Replacement - $125,000  

March 24, 2020 

 

 

 The Division of Solid Waste received $125,000 in approved 2020 CIP dollars for 

equipment repairs and/or replacement   

 

 The landfill has several pieces of heavy equipment in need of repairs, including a 

2012 D8 CAT dozer and a 2012 826G landfill compactor. If needed, these dollars 

may also be used to supplement the purchase of replacement heavy equipment 

 

 This proposed legislation allows for the expenditure of these dollars for 

equipment repairs and if needed towards equipment replacement  

 

 SEP is requested 


